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Meeting of IBSSA with Romanian members 
 

21
st
 February 1997 

 
 
In attendance: 
 
IBSSA EC Members HRH Prince Adan Czartoryski, President 

 George Popper, General Treasurer 
 Fritz Wendland, General Director 
 Dott. Giacomo Spartaco Bertoletti, PR and Press Dept. 

Brian Dowler, Legal Adviser 
 
 
Marinescu, Florentin: Member of IBSSA Education & Qualification Department 

Coordinating President for Romania  
Shihan International Security, President 

Moisescu , Iulian:  National Protguard Group, President 
Parascan, Mihai: HCS Security Transports Company, General Manager 
Urdareanu, Tiberiu: United Trade International, Security Systems, President 
Florescu , Pavel:  National Protguard Group, General Manager 
Buzatu, Constantin: Arcons Security, President 
Ghezea, Mihai:  Shihan International Security, Special Agent 
 
The Romanian members expressed their opinions about the aims of IBSSA. It was confirmed that IBSSA is an international 
body, which is open to all companies, and individuals who are working in the wide field of security. IBSSA cannot concentrate 
on only one or two areas. Its aim is to get as many companies and individuals as possible together worldwide in order to open 
new markets and fields of cooperation for them. Further IBSSA is a prestigious international association, which has contacts 
with many government offices such as Hungary, Romania, Denmark and Israel. IBSSA gives its members the opportunity to get 
in contact with each other and to promote themselves via the IBSSA Internet and the IBSSA News Letter which will be 
published regularly in the near future. 
 
It was agreed to open the National Office of IBSSA in Romania: Romanian Bodyguard & Security Services Association RBSSA. 
HRH Prince Adan Czartoryski congratulated the Romanian members for their hard work and thanked them for their great 
hospitality during the stay of the IBSSA officials in Romania. 
 
Mr. Fritz Wendland, until today acting Coordinating President for Europe, stepped down from his position because of his work 
as General Director and in keeping with IBSSA's policy of one individual not holding too many offices. The Board of Directors 
nominated Mr. Florentin Marinescu from Romania as new Coordinating President for Europe. 
 
 
 
 
Fritz Wendland 
General Director of IBSSA 


